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Dear parents and carers 
Thank you for the great attendance at Parent Teacher meetings just before half term. We had 
98% attendance. This shows the huge aspiration of all of our parents that their children do well 
at school and that you support the school in every way you can. As you know, we have a cul-
ture of excellent attendance at Kingsgate so please do not ask to take your child out of school 
to go overseas during term time.  
Liz Hayward 
Headteacher 

World Book Day 
The children had a fantastic time celebrating world book day! 

 
Dates for your diary ….. 
14th March Workshop for parents Internet Safety and safe settings on devices 
17th March  Red Nose Day 
28th March 4pm Spring Term Music Concert (for parents of children in choir or music clubs) 
31st March Last day of spring term EYFS/KS1 finish at 1.30.  KS2 finish at 1pm 
Easter holiday 3rd April— 14th April 
17th April First day of summer term 

We expect all children in school on the last day of term and on the first day back. 



Raising money for charity 

Well done to the School Council for raising £449 for Young Minds. 

The children enjoyed wearing their headbands and taking them home. 

Thank you for all of your donations. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Comic Relief 
We will be taking part in Comic Relief on Friday 17th March.  
Your child may wear an item of red clothing with their normal school uniform - 
this could be a red T-Shirt, a red hair band, a red jumper etc.  To donate, please 
use the following link: 
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/rednoseday23-kingsgate-primary-school 

Y3&Y4 Dodgeball 
Some of our Y3&Y4 children had a great time at 

the Camden school’s dodgeball competition this 

week. Well done children.  

Fantastic Gymnastic! 
Well done to our Y4 children who went and 

coached the KS1 Gymnastics club. 

 

Please remember in the morning to give 

your child their packed lunch, after 

school club snacks and PE kits. Office 

staff are busy and going round class-

rooms takes them away from their work. 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/rednoseday23-kingsgate-primary-school

